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Sporting Stars 

This week has been a busy week for our TG sporting teams with both footballers and      
netballers taking part in after school competitions. 
 
Yesterday our Y5 boys played an exciting friendly against Welford Primary. All ten boys  
arrived at Welford bursting with enthusiasm and desperate to perform well. Despite         
conceding an own goal in the first minute, the boys refused to despair and continued to  
perform to the best of their ability. This attitude was duly rewarded early in the second half 
with a valuable equaliser. Five minutes to go, and all to play for by both teams, and then a 
breakaway by TG resulted in another goal which proved to be the eventual winner!  A     
well-deserved victory for TG. The boys voted Bertie as their man of the match. Our thanks 
to team coach Mr Strangwood for all his hard work with the team and all our supporters. 
 
Also competing yesterday was the TG netball squad who took part in a 
7-a-side tournament at St Nicholas School in Alcester, coming 3rd    
overall. The team got off to a challenging start playing their first two 
matches against the two strongest teams in the tournament.  After that 
the team went from strength to strength winning all of their remaining 
three matches. Thank you Mrs Hood for all your hard work in preparing 
the team and to all the families who came along to support the team. 
 

Sport Relief 

Thank you so much to all families who have returned their sport relief sponsor money. We 

would appreciate having all monies and sponsor forms returned to school by next Tuesday. 

We will let you know our final total in next Friday’s newsletter.  

Mothering Sunday  

We would like to wish all our lovely TG Mums a happy and restful 

Mothering Sunday. You are all warmly invited to the Mothering   

Sunday service at St Andrew’s Church starting at 9:15 am where our 

choir will be singing. Thank you to our fantastic PTA for their hugely 

popular stall this afternoon. 

Forest School 

Some of you may have noticed that we have been without Mrs Uttley in school this week. 

She has been out in the wilds of Edgbaston completing her Forest School training. We are 

all looking forward to sharing in her experiences as she puts the training into practice back 

here at TG. 

School Website 

We are getting ever closer to the launch of our new website. The 

admin team are working very hard behind the scenes preparing 

the content and we hope to be ‘going live’ by Easter. Thank you 

to all parents who have now returned their photo consent forms. 

We would like to say a special thank you to Mr Stammers for the      

wonderful photographs that he has taken of the school for us to use on the website. 

 

Our Stars of the Week 

Eleanor Rawlins    Class 1 

Annabel Disley    Class 2 

Samuel Endicott     Class 3 

Isaac Allport    Class 4 
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